St. Catharine of Siena School
2330 Perkiomen Avenue
Reading, PA 19606
610-779-5810
Accredited by The Middle States Association on Elementary
Schools

September 21, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for choosing Saint Catharine of Siena School. Thank you to those who are
generously giving of their time to volunteer for Homeroom Parents, field trip chaperones, play
yard chaperones, lunch helpers, HSO, CYO, and the many other activities and duties we have at
SCS. We pray in thanksgiving for your positive support, enthusiasm, and completed clearances.
Thank you.

Words cannot fully express how thankful I am to be here at Saint Catharine of Siena School.
Your students are inspiring. Many positive referrals have been sent in regarding your students
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“helping others without being asked,” “taking the time to write homework for another,” “holding
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the door for classmates in the rain,” “being a true leader,” “working extremely hard and being
prepared for class,” “being a responsible learner and asking questions when needed,” and many
more positive actions. It is amazing to witness and it is an awesome to see how their positive
actions affect their classmates and the learning environment. It is infectious. Job well done,

moms and dads. Job well done.

Please remember your Walk-A-Thon envelopes. Walk-A-Thon is Friday, October 13, 2017. We
could always use more volunteers who have clearances to enjoy the day with us. There is a
Protecting God’s Children Workshop at Immaculate Conception Sunday, September 24, 2017 at
Ipm in the Social Hall and another Saturday, October 7, 2017 at Saint Columbkill in Boyertown
at 9am.

The eighth grade will lead us in liturgy tomorrow at 8:30 am. All are welcome.

Be sure to “Like” our Facebook Page to receive important updates and information.



For your planning purposes:
e Daily @ 3:10pm: Commuter Line begins after the buses arrive, please keep your number

on your dashboard. Thank you.

e Daily: Scrip purchases can be made, or you may choose the $400.00 buy-out option
(Pre-K three day is $200.00)

e September 27,2017: Picture Day

e September 29, 2017: Early Dismissal, 12 noon. Aftercare will be provided.

e October 2, 2017: Kitchen Kapers, grades 6-8

e QOctober 7th, 14th, and 28th: Altar Server Clinic 10:30 am - 12noon at the church.

e October 9, 2017: Diocesan Convention, no school for students

e October 13, 2017: SCS Walk-A-Thon

e October 20, 2017: Early Dismissal, 12 noon. Aftercare will be provided.

e October 21, 2017: Night at the Races (Proceeds to benefit SCS)

o November 1, 2017: “All Saints Day” reduced BCHS registration fee ($40.00) for 8th

graders. Itis a one day special price

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at
Mkraycikscs@gmail.com . Thank you for all you do. Saint Catharine of Siena, pray for us.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Marcella Kraycik
“Be who God meant you to be and you will set the world on fire.”~ St. Catharine of Siena









